
Staying Safe Online whilst Home Learning  
 

During this time of home learning it is important that all the children are kept safe during remote 
learning.  
Here are some important key facts to remember whilst learning from home.  
 

1. Make sure that you have set age appropriate parental controls on any devices that your 
children are using.  

2. Know what your child is doing whilst using the digital remote, especially if they are online.  
3. Make sure that your child is only accessing information that the teachers have set and you 

are using websites that are age appropriate. 
4. Make sure that your child does not share any personal information when using the internet.  
5. When taking photos or videos to share with staff please be aware of what your child is 

wearing i.e. your child should be fully clothed 
6. In photos and videos the background should not have obvious house names or numbers, 

street names etc. Please make sure car registrations are not in shot too.  Sometimes we 
would like to share photos on the school website and class vlogs.  

7. Make sure that there is time away from the screens, this is important for their wellbeing and 
mindfulness.  

8. Make sure that you have talked to your child about safety on-line and the dos and do nots. 
9. It is important that the children are staying in touch with their friends, please make sure that 

you are aware of what device they are using to stay in touch and what programme they are 
using. Be aware when they are in touch with their friends, they should be supervised.    
 
 
 
Useful websites giving advice for parents and carers during this home learning period 
https://www.internetmatters.org/  
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 
 

       Article 3 - All adults should do what is best for you. 
Article 16 – The right to privacy.  
Article 17 - The right to get information that is important to your well-being, from radio, 
newspaper, books, computers and other sources. Adults should make sure that the 
information you are getting is not harmful, and help you find and understand the 
information you need. 
Article 19 - The right to be safe. 
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